
ISM/PRN/019/2021-22       25th April 2021 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII) 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 
 

As a precautionary measure, the school office (including the Fee Counter and Book 

Store) will be closed from Monday, 26th April 2021 to Sunday, 02nd May 2021. 

The school office operations will resume from Monday, 3rd May 2021 onwards.  

ISM HELP DESKS 

 For any query regarding the Transfer Certificate and new admissions, parents 
are requested to send a mail to admissions@ismoman.com 

 For all general queries, parents are requested to send a mail to 
ismoman@omantel.net.om 

 For all queries related to the online fee payments, parents are requested to 
send a mail to onlinefees@ismoman.com 
 

With Best Regards 

 

 
 
 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 

 

                    INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 

   

                  PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

                           Sultanate of Oman 
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